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The Final Report for the 2019 SEMAC grant has been completed.  Again, 
thanks are extended to Kathy Rush Vizina for her knowledgeable support 
and encouragement throughout every stage of the project. 
 
We were thrilled to learn the good news of SEMAC funding in 2020. The 
funds have officially been accepted.  
 
The Kick-off for “Sidewalk Poetry 2020: New Voices/Nuevas Voces” has 
been scheduled for Saturday, January 18th at 2 pm in the Atrium of the 
Library. 
 
Thank you for the privilege of serving as the Sidewalk Poetry grant 
coordinator.  Thank you, Alyssa Herzog Melby, for offering to serve as 
coordinator for the 2020 project. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Bonnie Jean Flom 
 
 
 


